Social Committee Minutes

December 10, 2016

We met after the Salvation Army Christmas Breakfast.  We had 70 at the breakfast and took in $900 and 2 grocery carts of food.  We wish to thank all who helped serve, provided food and made donations.  Attendance and donations were down from previous years. 

Our next event will be the Spaghetti supper in February.  

A big Thank you to the members of the Social Committee: Lois Mckinney, Mary Kaye Hilt, Lynda Troop,  Phyllis Person, Tonya Adams and Nancy Walker.  

